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Level 1, 19 Foster Street 
SURRY HILLS   NSW 2010  
 
By Email: SJZammit@tkda.com.au  
 
Dear Ms Zammit  
 
RE: Martin Place Metro Station Precinct: Heritage Interpretation Plan – Compliance 

with Development Approval Conditions (Conditions A27 and A28) 
 

Thank you for the submission of the Heritage Interpretation Plan to satisfy conditions A27 and 
A28 of the State Significant Development approval granted by the Department of Planning 
(SSD 9270 & SSD 9326) for Sydney Metro Martin Place Integrated Station Development. 
 
Please be advised that I have reviewed the submitted Sydney Metro Martin Place Integrated 
Station Development – Heritage Interpretation Plan Issue P11, prepared by Tanner Kibble 
Denton Architects and Balarinji, dated 17 November 2020. 
 
The submitted documentation is considered acceptable, however, I provide the following 
comment.  
 

• The document indicates that a number of items have been salvaged during the course 
of the project. Some of these items have been handed over to Sydney Living Museums 
and some are retained with Sydney Metro and will remain in storage until a later date. 
It is recommended that consideration be given to hand over all salvaged items to 
Sydney Living Museums or utilise them as part of the interpretation. Alternatively, 
should this not be possible, the salvaged items should be stored within the project area, 
with a detailed inventory prepared and retained with the precinct management, as there 
is a greater chance of items retained at off-site locations to be damaged or lost.  
   

If you have any questions regarding the above matter please contact Mariyam Nizam, Senior 
Heritage Assessments Officer, at the Heritage NSW, Department of Premier and Cabinet on 
(02) 8837 6375 or by email at Mariyam.Nizam@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Steven Meredith 
Regional Manager South 
Heritage NSW 
Department of Premier and Cabinet 
As Delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW 
27 November 2020 
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